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Comments for Public Posting: The amendment being considered right now is strange -- this type
of training should be mandatory for ALL neighborhood councils,
and not just individual neighborhood councils that become aware
of stakeholders and other neighborhood councilmembers who
have transitioned. How else are we supposed to create an
equitable gender environment?



